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$2.70 Million Goal: $3 Million

Coming Up: 
We have a meeting scheduled 
with the Mabee Foundation on 
Wednesday, April 17th at 2pm.
wnhfoundation.org/2ndcentury

SCC Updates/News: 
Keep listening to KSOK on Mondays or Thursdays at 8:15am to hear 
your fellow campaign volunteers on the radio. The next ones up are 
Paula Radcliff and Tom Herlocker on Thursday, April 11th. Thanks to 
Steve McSpadden (March 7), Dick Vaught and Diana Duncan (March 
14), Becky Long and Dared Price (March 21), Dr. Miller and Ben Quin-
ton (March 28), and Bruce Schwhart and Mike Mildfelt (April 4) for all 
doing a fantastic job spreading the good news about WNH and the 
Campaign. 

CURRENT

Construction Update
We have some hard hats on hand, if any of you would like to view the progress; the next viewing is this Friday April 5th at 1pm. 

RSVP to our office by noon Thursday, April 4th.  Here are some recent updates from Les McDarty, Director of Plant Operations.

     	 PACU Exterior Concrete Walls – Concrete was pumped into the forms of the exterior walls on             
Wednesday  3-April.

	 Central Storage Warehouse – Progress continues with multiple construction trades installing interior  
walls and utilities

	 Old Surgical Recovery(PACU) – Demolition began this week in order to remodel the room as a temporary                    
central sterilization location

 PACU Conceptual Drawings – Attached are PACU conceptual drawings for the reading audience 
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DEADLINE FOR CASH GIFTS: May 1
DEADLINE FOR ESTATE GIFTS 

against the anonymous 
Legacy Challenge Gift: June 2019

Capital Gifts

Estate Gifts $595,000 Goal: $1 Million

65% of Goal

Major Gift SWAT Team:

Gifts Pending      Secured

Corporate Challenge:
CNB and their employees have 
made gifts totaling $90,000. 
Please see the paper for more 
details. 

Snyder Foundation Task Force:
                    New Prospects Identified

                   
                   Pending Gifts

Wall of Honor/ Employees:
Regarding the Healthcare Hero 
Wall: all recipients of the award 
will be contacted in the next two 
weeks and will prepare for an 
unveiling of the wall sometime in 
June-Stay tuned!

Campaign Celebration Event:
Scheduled for June 2nd, 2-4pm 
at Island Park. We will have 
some great musical numbers 
performed by some of our own 
physicians, employees, etc. The 
committee will meet Tuesday 
April 9th so we will have more 
info in the next Flurry. 
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Heritage Society:
We have received news that a 
significant heritage gift is on its 
way to WNH-Stay tuned!
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